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‘Be kind and compassionate to one another, forgiving each other,  

just as in Christ, God forgave you” 

Ephesians 4:32 
 

 

Dear parents, 

I hope that you are all well. 

We have had another busy and varied week where we have learnt 

about edible plants and flowers with Mrs Blackwell, made a 

weatherproof rainbow with Mrs Turner and looked at flags of the 

world with Mrs Novacki. Please have a look at the gallery 

section/class page of the website if you would like to see what we 

have been doing. 

Next week, we will be welcoming reception children back to 

school and they will join our key worker children in coming to 

school every day. Please refer to the parent’s information 

(attached) for drop off and collection times. We are lucky at Pott 

Shrigley to have such small class sizes and not face the 

challenges larger schools have to duplicate the space required to 

fit everyone in. All the staff, myself included, have been delighted 

to actually see some children and we look forward to the time 

when we can all be together again, whenever that may be. 

On another note, we are planning to promote our lovely little 

school on social media in the coming weeks as we have spaces in 

some year groups. Please will you share anything we post with as 

many groups/individuals as you can and be proactive in sharing 

the good news about the Pott Shrigley family? If you have any 

suggestions/brilliant ideas, please get in touch.  

The staff were considering whether to continue with the class 

zoom meetings in the same way, as many of the children will 

actually be back in school over the next few weeks and they 

seemed rather less talkative this week when we combined 

those at home and school. We would be grateful for any 

feedback you might have on this matter. 

 



 

If you need anything or want to ask questions about work, 

please email admin@pottshrigley.cheshire.sch.uk and your 

query will be answered as soon as possible. 

You are all in our thoughts and prayers every day. 

Stay safe. 

Kind Regards 

Joanne Bromley 

 

Dates for your diary 

June 15th Reception start back at school 

June 22nd Year one start back at school.  

Any remaining children in Y2/4/5/6 who wish to join us are 

welcome from the 22nd June. We have space to fit them in as 

safely as is possible. Please let us know your intentions so that 

we can plan accordingly – thank you. 

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:admin@pottshrigley.cheshire.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

        

 


